Mt. Airy Garden Club--October 13, 1994

The October meeting was held at the Clinton Presbyterian Church with thirteen members and one guest, Mae Kemp, in attendance. Betty Abercrombie introduced Sylvia Curley, who gave a very interesting presentation on landscape design. Refreshments were provided by Lee Norvill and enjoyed by all.

Ann Williams gave the horticulture report on Lilium and each member received a bulb to plant now. Peggy Martin has ordered the pecans for this year.

The Christmas meeting was discussed. A \$10.00 gift, creatively wrapped, should be brought by all attending. We will also have entertainment. The District I fundraiser will be held December 3.

The next meeting will be held at the Presbyterian Church with Marilyn Berkut hostessing. Vickie Trago will provide the program. This year's booklet, printed by Julie Harrison, was given out.

Attending: Betty Abercrombie Marilyn Berkut Mary Ellen Heagy Julie Harrison Esther Neckere Margaret Hicks Dottie Sisson

Peg Stovall Phyllis Tucker Ann Williams Joyce Meyer Lee Norvill Marian Moreland